
ORCHARD PARK CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
In accordance with Section 409-I of the New York Education Law, which became 
effective on January 17, 2017, New York State public schools must post the 
telephone number of the New York State Office of Child and Family Services where 
reports of child abuse or neglect can be made.   

 

Do you suspect 
child abuse or neglect? 

 
Reports of suspected child abuse or neglect can be made by calling the 
NYS Office of Child and Family Services at:  
 

1-800-342-3720 
 

Additional information can be found by visiting the Office of Child and Family 
Services website at www.ocfs.ny.gov. 
 

 
 


